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Fall has ended and winter has arrived. The hot summer months may be over, but the 
drought conditions and water supply shortages are not. Customer cooperation and water 
conservation throughout the summer helped to preserve water supplies for the future. 
Even with the recent rainfall, Santa Ynez, and nearly every part of the State, is dealing with 
an unprecedented drought and tough new water quality restrictions that have significantly 
reduced available water supplies.

Under these circumstances, ID No.1 customers have shown a commitment to conservation, 
responding to the District’s Stage 1 Water Supply Shortage declared in June to cut back and 
substantially reduce water use by 20%.

ID No.1 customers reduced water use by more than 
20% since July 2014 compared to 2013. 
Thank you for your great effort! Water use restrictions are still in effect. 
Please continue to conserve by adhering to water-saving measures.
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To ensure that water-
saving practices are 
continued, ID. No. 1 is 

working hard to provide our 
customers with useful tips 
and tools to help you save 
water inside and outside your 
homes and businesses. 

Conservation Counts.
We encourage you to:

For more information, 
please visit  

www.syrwd.org.

Repair and 
replace damaged 
sprinklersChange your  

sprinkler schedule as 
the weather cools

Run the dishwasher 
and washing machine 
with full loads only

Stop washing  
down driveways  
and sidewalks

Limit outdoor 
irrigation to 
twice a week

Take shorter 
showers

Find and  
fix leaky faucets  
and toilets

2x 


